
September 11, 2006 

Via U.S. Mail (original and nine copies) and E-mail to e-file@flcourts.org 

Thomas D. Hall, Esquire 
The Supreme Court of Florida 
500 South Duval Street 
Tallahassee, FL  32399-1925 

 Re: Support for Proposed Rule 20, Florida Registered Paralegal Program Dear Mr. Hall: 

Dear Mr. Hall: 

 I am a practicing Florida paralegal- I fully support for the above-referenced rule. Respectfully 

submitted, 

 

’ 
 
Name:  Teresa A. Smith, CP 
Address:  1619 60th Street South 
City, State, Zip:  Gulfport, FL  33707 
 

cc: John D. Harkness, Executive Director The Florida Bar 
 650 Apalachee Parkway Tallahassee, FL 32399 


